NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Varick Hillside Children's Center 10th Anniversary and Memorial

Day Celebration

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO June 1, 2015

Varick- Senator Mike Nozzolio was recently the special guest speaker at the Hillside

Children's Center Memorial Day celebration where he praised the efforts of our Nation's

veterans and members of our Armed Services here and abroad.

Senator Nozzolio also congratulated the Hillside Children’s Center on their 10-year

anniversary on the Varick Campus. Senator Nozzolio played a critical role in bringing the



Hillside Children's Center to Seneca County. The Hillside Children’s Center is a leading
provider of care for youth and families with a wide range of emotional, behavioral, or life-

circumstance challenges.

Pictured left to right are: Joanne Davis, Campus Director; Senator Mike Nozzolio; Clyde
Comstock, Chief Operating Officer; and Daniel Lesinski, Executive Director of

Developmental Disabilities and Greater Monroe Residential Treatment.



